
Round 5 Funding

Several board members commented on the fact that at present, only $300 million of the anticipated
$1,000 million cost of Round 5 has been promised. This led to a resolution saying “The Board notes with
concern the current shortfall regarding funds available for Round 5. The Board calls upon participants of
the Replenishment Conference, and all other potential donors, to take urgent action to ensure that Round
5 is fully funded.”

Read More

https://aidspan.org/round-5-funding/

